
March 1, 2010 

 
CCI Subcommittee Review for English 367s 
Arts and Sciences Committee on Curriculum and Instruction 
Smith Lab 
CAMPUS 
  
Dear Committee Members, 

The Department of English has spent the past year revising and reshaping its 367 series.  
Within the ten-course set, all of the core 367s currently have second level writing status.  
All the core 367s, but 367.04, currently have Social Diversity status.  These are course 
change requests for the core English 367s, and English 367.04 is requesting Social 
Diversity (it did not have it before) therefore, Manny Martinez addressed his rationale for 
that course independently.  The current honors version of 367.01 has both second level 
writing and Social Diversity status.  The honors versions 367.02-367.05 are new course 
requests for fulfilling both categories. 

Course Change Requests: 

367.01  currently has 2nd level writing and social diversity status 

367.02 currently has 2nd level writing and social diversity status, literature status 
for BS students 

367.03  currently has 2nd level writing and social diversity status 

367.04  currently has 2nd level writing status, requesting social diversity status 

367.05  currently has 2nd level writing and social diversity status 

367.01H currently has 2nd level writing and social diversity status 
 

New Course Requests: 

367.02H seeking 2nd level writing and social diversity status, literature status for BS 
students 

367.03H seeking 2nd level writing and social diversity status 



367.04H seeking 2nd level writing status, requesting social diversity status 

367.05H seeking 2nd level writing and social diversity status 

Attached are the correct syllabi for the core English 367s. We thank you in advance for 
moving this course set through the next appropriate steps, and look forward to its ultimate 
approval and hopeful implementation for autumn of 2010.  If you have questions about 
the proposal please feel free to contact me at 292-4063 or through email, williams.1415. 

Thank you for considering this request, 

 
Valarie Williams 
Professor and Associate Dean 
 


